



## SCHOOL

Whitchurch Highlands Public School staff and students, including band members Rachel Cundari (from left), Erin Dobson, Nolan Nisbet and Matthew Marchese, took part in the fifth nationannual wide Music Monday event last week.

STAFF PHOTO/MIKE BARRETT

## Thank you to our Nurses

At Markham Stouffville Hospital Corporation, we celebrate our nurses for playing such a vital role in helping us embrace new ideas, strengthen relationships and provide superior care to every person that visits our Markham and Uxbridge sites. Each day, we continue to learn, grow and do more for the community. And, we couldn't do it without the dedication and commitment of our nurses.

We appreciate the important role you play in meeting the needs of our growing communities. We celebrate you for working alongside your peers to create a healthy, vibrant workplace. We thank you for embracing continued learning and opportunities to excel in best practices and care innovation.

You are the reason that the people who came through our doors last year were confident that we could offer them and their families the very best care in a place they call home.

At Markham Stouffville Hospital Corporation, our nurses make us great.





PROGRESSIVE . COMMUNITY . CARE

www.msh.on.ca

